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 2025 MEETING DATES 
 

Applebee's  
   

900 Churchman's Road Newark  
   

  
MAY   6th    
JUN   3rd 
JUL   1st 
AUG  5th 
SEP   2nd 
Oct    7th 
NOV  4th 
DEC **   
          
ALL MEETINGS START AT 7 PM 

** No General Mtg.  

 
 

First State Mustang And Ford Club                

  INTERESTED IN BECOMING A MEMBER? 

 
FSMFC is Delaware’s Largest Mustang and Ford Club. As a club we hold multiple shows and cruises 

during the year.  We also enjoy attending non club sponsored events. 

For more information about joining, ask any officer or board member or visit                                  
First State Mustang and Ford Club website 

 

MEMBERSHIP DUES 
First State Mustang and Ford Club membership is $25 per year. 

 
 

  2025 Officers and Directors 

President                     Tim Narvell timnarvell@gmail.com  

 Vice President            Debby Rosko           debbyrosko@yahoo.com 

 MCA Reg. Director   Ed Yaworski            yaworskied@gmail.com  

 Secretary                    Michelle Staffone    omishlo@yahoo.com 

 Treasurer                   George Long            grl5252@comcast.net 

Membership                John Young             dongiavanni@verizon.net 

Website                        Bob Maass                 1fordfan@verizon.net 

Editor & Publisher    John Rosko               jrosko@yahoo.com 

Events                         Paul Lafferty            handyman_paul2000@yahoo.com 

https://www.firststatemustangandford.com/
mailto:eyaworskied@gmail.com
mailto:omishlo@yahoo.com
mailto:grl5252@comcast.net
mailto:jrosko@yahoo.com
mailto:handyman_paul2000@yahoo.com
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE  

    Well, the season started off right for our National Mustang Day Cruise to Lewes. Beau-

tiful day, great friends and great food made for a blast. Next on the agenda is our Spring 

Show sponsored by Porter Ford on May 18th. Let us hope the weather holds out for an-

other perfect day!! There are still a couple of rooms open for Carlisle. They are on a first-

come basis. If you would like a room, please reach out to me and I will provide the infor-

mation to you. For those who have never been or have not been for a long time. Come 

join us. If you register your car, remember to register under First State Mustang and 

Ford!!! Bring an appetite on Saturday. Lunch will be served to all members of the club. 

You have the G&T cooking team on the grill and Ellen’s world-famous potato salad!!! 

Plus, there are other good things to eat. Spend some time with other club members at the 

tent while you rest your feet from walking. 

  

    I would also like to take this time to thank each one of our members!! Thank you for 

being part of First State and joining us on our adventures and club events!! Many of you 

are members and we have never met. Take the opportunity to come out and join us at one 

of the events or meetings we have. Stop, say Hi, and introduce yourself. I’d love to place a 

face with a name and to hear about your car. 

  

    The trip to Yellowstone and Sturgis Mustang Rally for Tom and Rose Dilworth and  

myself and Ellen is still in the planning stages. Rooms for when we arrive are booked. The 

rooms for the trip going out we will look at during the drive. I hope to post some great 

pictures as the DE BOSS and BLEWBYU travel the country!! Stay tuned!!! 

 

  

  - Tim 
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Vice Presidents MESSAGE  

    Hello FSMFC members! 

    I am excited about this year’s events. We have had a great turnout at our monthly meetings. 

Thank you to all who have come to share some time with us. We enjoyed Tom Dillworth com-

ing to our last meeting and sharing his journey through Mustang Club of America awards pro-

gram. He and his lovely wife, Rose, have enjoyed this experience for the last twenty years. It 

was both enlightening and interesting. 

    At the next meeting we are planning to have another speaker who will be talking about his 

work in car wiring from simple to major wiring. We look forward to hearing all about what 

they offer. Hope you can come out to the general meeting on May 6thth at Applebees @ 900 

Churchmans Rd. in Newark, DE 19713. Meeting starts at 7 p.m. with gathering starting around 

6. 

    The board members have been very busy behind the scenes planning and developing all the 

details to make this a great season for our members. What an amazing team! 

    Our Spring car show is May 18th. Please remember to bring items, baskets, or gift cards for 

our charity auction to benefit Sean’s House. If you bring any items, baskets, or gift cards to the 

next general meeting, I will take them to the car show for you or you can bring them the day of 

show. Thank you in advance for all your generosity. 

  

  - Debby 

 

 

CAR SHOW VOLUNTEERS 
 

ATTENTION VOLUNTEERS: Our car show is on May 18th, and all volunteers should 

meet at the show by 8 a.m. at the latest. Our car show will be held at Aetna Hose Hook & 

Ladder (next to Porter Ford). The address is 410 Ogletown Road, Newark, DE 19711. The car 

show starts at 9 a.m. but expect vehicles to show up earlier. We need to set up and be ready as 

the cars and trucks roll in. I expect to be there by 7:30 a.m. See you soon. 

 

If you have not signed up yet or have any questions, please contact me at:  

debbyrosko@yahoo.com. 

 

Thanks everyone, 

  

  - Debby 

mailto:debbyrosko@yahoo.com
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FROM THE EDITOR’S DESK 
 

Check out On The Personal Side by Debby Rosko starting on page 7.  

 

This month’s Feature Car begins on page 9. 

 

Mustang Day cruise on page 11. 

 

General meeting minutes begin on page 14.  

Check It Out!!! 

 
First State Mustang & Ford Club has a new and improved website. 

 

There are still more features to be added, but in the meantime see that there is the new club 

photo, members car photos taken at the club shoot, upcoming events, and who our Executive 

Board is. 

 

Remember, this is still a work in progress and more features are yet to come. So, check it out 

at the same website firststatemustangandford.com and Join us for the Ride! 

 

 

https://www.firststatemustangandford.com/
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first state muStang 
and ford club 

ANNUAL 2025 SPRING CAR SHOW 

“Join Us for the  Ride “ 

SUNDAY MAY 18th 

Registration Time: 9 to 11 am /Show Time 9 to 2pm 

 * 30 Peoples Choice and 6 Best of Trophies 

 * Food * DJ * 50/50 Raffle * Charity Auction 

2025 Charity: Sean’s House ‘Leaving The Light On’ 

Cost: Pre-registration: $15 / Day of Show: $20   

Pre-register by mailing check FSMFC  
18 Deer Run 
Newark, DE 19711 

Show location: 

Aetna Hose Hook & Ladder  

(next to Porter Ford)  

410 Ogletown Rd., Newark, DE 
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      ON THE PERSONAL SIDE BY DEBBY ROSKO 

    On the Personal Side by Debby Rosko 

     When I was thinking about this article, I knew I wanted to share some insights about 

George Long. I have worked alongside George for quite a few years on the board and have al-

ways found him to be very interesting. I met George at a car show when he had his 67 blue 

Mustang Coupe (shown below). He had just started his journey with Mustangs and was just 

happy to be there and feel the camaraderie of the people at the show. While he owned this car 

for about two years, little did he know in the beginning where it would go from there. It was 

the steppingstone into the two Mustangs he owns today. 

    George is like a historian on Delaware. He was born in North Carolina and his family 

moved to Delaware in 1957. The family lived in one home for 10 years, then moved and he 

currently lives in the home his parents built in 1966. His grandfather and his dad loved hunt-

ing, so George followed suit starting at eight years old. He also learned to play golf when he 

was 13 and was an avid golf player for 10 years. He went to college and obtained a degree in 

Wildlife Management. His degree took him to working for the State of Delaware for 19 years. 

He ran the Hunter Training Facility, which was an active part of his life. He also worked for 

Ashland Nature Center for 2-1/2 years. No doubt George likes to talk about nature as he rou-

tinely talks about types of birds, flowers, and shrubbery. As my interest developed in the love 

of Hummingbirds, George has hummingbird feeders in both the front and back of his home 

though the hummingbirds always went to his house before they graced mine. He follows the 

hummingbird tracking map and yes some have showed up closer to our homes. We are hoping 

for an active hummingbird season. 

    Geoge mentioned he coached baseball, and he 

owned a 23-foot Grady White fishing boat for about 

9 years because he loved to fish.  

    His life also included being a partner at Frightland 

for about 12 years, assisting them part time in differ-

ent capacities. I remember him telling me about the 

pumpkin patch that was there and how deeply in-

volved Frightland is with the Leukemia Foundation 

of Delaware. Our club supported the Leukemia 

Foundation as our charity for one year. 

    It is always a pleasure to talk to George. He can be rather funny, and he does a lot for our 

club. He is the treasurer and always goes beyond just the duties of finance. It is great to honor 

him. 

 

 

Thank you George for sharing your story. 

 

If anyone wants to share a personal side story with our members, please reach out to me: 

  - Debby Rosko   

    debbyrosko@yahoo.com 
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WANTED 

We all love our Fords and we love to talk about them.  We are looking for articles to add to the club 

Newsletter, and who better than to ask but our Membership. The article does not have to be long, it can 

be a  few paragraphs with a few photos of your car.  We want to get to know our members.  Need an idea 

for your article?  Here are a few, but feel free to come up with your own! 

 

  How did you become a car enthusiast? 

  

  How old were you and did anyone get you interested?  

  

  What made you pick that car?   

  

  Was it a sentimental reason or did you just think it was cool? 

  

  What is the history behind your car?   

  

  Does your car have a unique story to it?   

  

  Did you rebuild it? 

  

  Where have you travelled with your car?  

  

  Did you go on vacation with it or to a car show that was a distance away? 

 

We want to hear about it!!!  We are interested. 

 
             Send all articles to the editor/publisher John Rosko at jrosko@yahoo.com 

Car Articles! 
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Feature Car - Ginny Corrigan - Mustang GT Convertible, A love story . 

  I always wanted a Mustang Convertible.  They just looked like the coolest car.  My Dad 

taught me to drive a stick shift in an MG convertible when I was 16 and in a full walking cast 

from extensive knee surgery.  You weren’t allowed to drive at 16 in New Jersey.  But rules 

never stopped my Dad.  He said I could have it if I got good grades my freshman year in col-

lege.  I learned to party my freshman year and did not get good grades and he had to sell the 

car to pay my tuition.  So, we both reneged on that deal. He borrowed classic cars from his 

friends for my wedding.  It was awesome!  Each member of the wedding party was driven to 

church in a different classic car.  

    The mustang I own was built in Detroit in 1967, was Wimbledon white and had an auto-

matic transmission.  It was shipped to California and transformed into a 4-speed transmission 

where my Aunt Ginny (yes, I’m her namesake) bought it for her husband for his birthday.  My 

uncle had it painted pearl white (which is so much prettier than the flat Wimbledon).  When 

my uncle died, my cousin used it as a dune buggy.  His brother called my father and told him 

he needed to buy the mustang and fix it up before my cousin destroyed it.  My father promptly 

bought it and had it Fed Exed from California to New Jersey. 

    He had to blast sand out of everything (absolutely everything). He fixed it up and put a rac-

ing clutch in it.  I do not know why.  All parts are original to the car or the year.  But he found 

he had to replace the clutch every year.  I went to car shows with him at least once a year (if 

not more) to spend time with him and to remind him how much I really always wanted a Mus-

tang.  He was VP for sales for the Ford Meter Box Company out of Indiana (so if you see Ford 

Meter Box Water Works metal circles in side walks that’s my Dad’s business).  His hobby was 
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rebuilding classic cars.  His first was a 

‘77 mirror black Buick Grand Sport.  

His second was a burgundy convertible 

Buick Sky Lark.  His third was my 

convertible pearl white convertible 

Mustang GT.  I named her Sally.  His 

last was a convertible Mustang Fox 

Body. 

    As many of you know, I had trouble 

with the clutch from the beginning (not 

ALL my fault).  It was replaced every 

season.  I renamed her Sadie (as the 

Beatles sang: “Sexy Sadie, what have 

you done?  You made a fool of everyone…”)  I finally 

switched it to an automatic, which according to the 

Marti report that’s what it was originally.  She’s much 

better behaved now.   

    Our favorite meeting place was the First State Mus-

tang and Ford Club Show on Kirkwood Highway.  

Dad was a member of the South Jersey Mustang Club, 

and I lived in Newark so we had a good time getting 

together there every year.  He also helped run the 

Wings and Wheels show in South Jer-

sey that my boys and I would help with. 

    My Mustang is a tribute to the love of 

cars and the love that my Dad and I 

shared.  We both loved cruising in a 

nice car and he had the best.  He was 

true a true classic all the way.    

  - Ginny 
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Mustang Day 2025 
    Happy Birthday to the Mustang!  On Saturday, April 19, First State Mustang and Ford Club 

celebrated with a cruise down to Lewes, DE.  Our first meet up was at Wawa in Middletown.  

After our hellos and some members grabbing a Wawa breakfast sandwich, 15 cars followed 

DE BOSS, Club President Tim Narvell down Route 9 from Townsend to Dover.  It was a nice 

winding road with the only major obstacle was safely driving around some bicyclists also en-

joying the spring day.  Picking up 2 more cars at the Buffalo Wild Wings in Dover we headed 

down Route 1 to Lewes.  As we drove down, George Long, FSFMC’s Treasurer, took the lead 

and we all arrived safely at The Wheelhouse, just over the bridge in Lewes.  We all waved 

hello to Bob Maass as he filmed us at the top of the bridge.  

    The Wheelhouse had an area set aside for us on the outside of the restaurant overlooking the 

canal and charter fishing boats.  After a delicious, very filling lunch, and talking with our fel-

low members, we all parted ways.  Some club members took a stroll through downtown Lewes 

and their various shops, while others headed back north towards home. 

    Even though it was an overcast day, we had a great turn out and a great time with other club 

members.  Hopefully next year other club members will be available to join us to celebrate the 

birth of the Ford Mustang!! 
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JOIN TODAY! 

GREAT CARS + GREAT PEOPLE = GREAT CLUB 
 

The Mustang Club of America is an independent association of Mustang enthusiasts. 

The MCA has Regional Clubs in every state, Canada, Mexico and overseas, enabling 

Mustang owners to meet and enjoy their cars on a year-round basis. The mission of the 

Mustang Club of America is to enhance the Mustang experience for all members by pro-

viding services, support, information and activities that promote camaraderie and enjoy-

ment of America’s favorite pony car. The Mustang Club of America is dedicated to the 

enjoyment, care preservation and history of all Mustangs. 

 Listing of Mustang Club of America National shows for 2025 

 
 

May 2025 

Ponies in the Ozarks 

May 23, 2025 - May 25, 2025 

Ozark International Raceway, 29211 MO-135 

Gravois Mills, MO 65037 United States + Google Map 

The Board of Directors has approved a return to Ozark International Raceway May 23-25, 2025.  This will 

be a combined National Show and Driving Event as we did in 2024. Registration is open. 

 

June 2025 

MCA National Cincinnati, OH 

June 27, 2025 @ 8:00 am - June 29, 2025 @ 5:00 pm 

This show has been approved by the National Board of Directors. Registration is open. 

 

August 2025 

MCA Grand National Show Fredericksburg, VA 

August 29, 2025 @ 8:00 am - August 31, 2025 @ 5:00 pm 

This show has been approved by the National Board of Directors. More information to come when available.  

 

If interested in any of the above, go to the MCA website or send an email to Ed Yaworski our Regional Rep 

for the Mustang Club of America    

https://mustang.org/
mailto:eyaworskied@gmail.com
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Carlisle Ford Nationals June 6th - 8th, 2025 

   Attention to any members that are going or planning on going to Carlisle this year!!!!  

There is a group of us that are already booked and registered to go.  After talking to Carlisle 

Events, we learned that if we have 25 or more vehicles registered for the event under First 

State Mustang and Ford Club, we can get a 20x20 tent set up for us at no charge.  

    
This does not mean that we need to travel together or stay at the same hotel, but you are 

more than welcomed to join us. There are several of us that will be cruising together to    

Carlisle. If not, at least you have a tent to hang out under to get out of the sun, or the rain, 

because we all know it always rains at some point at Carlisle.   

 

Hope to see some of you there!! 

 

 Picture Features The First State Mustang And Ford Club 
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A regular meeting of The First State Mustang and Ford Club was held on April 1, 2025 at 

Applebees on Churchman’s Road, Newark, DE.  The meeting began at 7:00 p.m. and was 

presided over by Tim Narvell - President, with Michelle Staffone as secretary. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 34 members attended with the following Board Members: Tim 

Narvell, George Long, Debby Rosko, John Young, Paul Lafferty, John Rosko & Michelle 

Staffone 

MEMBER APOLOGIES: Ed Yaworski, Bob Maass 

GUESTS:  Tom & Rose Dilworth 

 

Previous General Meeting held on March 4, 2025 minutes were approved, accepted and 

posted by the E-Board 

 

Consideration of Open Issues: 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT - TIM NARVELL  

Tim thanked everyone who came out to our general meeting, glad that the weather is 

improving and beginning to look and feel nicer, glad to see such a large member 

count in attendance and some new faces too 

National Mustang Day is April 17th, we’ve scheduled a ride April 19th, we will meet at 

the Wawa on Rt 299, we will leave from there and travel on Rt 9 to Dover, go to the 

parking lot next to Buffalo Wild Wings and meet up with other from the Club, then 

continue traveling South to the Wheel House in Lewes for lunch, shopping or what-

ever anyone would like to do, we usually can expect 20-25 vehicles to participate and 

is fun filled day 

Our Spring Car Show event on May 18th, it will be held at the Aetna Hose, Hook & 

Ladder Fire Co in the rear parking area, we need volunteers 

    -We’re going to try something new this year, a committee has been formed, we’re  

      hoping to attract  more registrants and please both types of show attendees, Judged  

      & People’s Choice, a mock attempt will be done at the Spring show to figure out all 

      the details and work out the kinks so hopefully we can do it at the Fall Show, no  

      changes to the awards at the Spring Show, there will still be 36 trophies at the Fall  

     Show, they will just be divided up into different categories. 

  Website is up and running, it has a lot more and new features, there are still a few small 

kinks that continue to pop up and are being worked out, if you encounter any issues 

please be sure to report whatever it is so that it can be addressed in a timely manner  

  We’re still interested in looking at other events to do outside of car shows, if you have 

something you’re interested in and would like to share, just let us know 

    -Tim will be traveling to Yellowstone in August and will post his adventures on the 

FB page 

 

 “General Meeting  Minutes March  4th 2025 34 members attended 
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VICE-PRESIDENT’S REPORT - DEBBY ROSKO 

The spring car show is approaching and we need volunteers, the more we have, the 

more organized and structured our show can be, an email was sent out to all members 

asking for help, still waiting for responses, the list of where help is needed is wide 

open and back ups are always welcome in case someone can’t make it, Chloe (& 

owner Bill Pearson) will do the 50/50 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP- JOHN YOUNG 

Membership 

    - 84 Members including 9 E-Board, 6 Former Presidents, 2 Life 

    - 3 will not be renewing 

    - 2 pending renewals 

    - 32 not yet renewed 

New Members 

    - Tina DiSabatino-Carmean & Scott Carmean, of Wilmington with a 2012 Mustang,  

      2000 Mustang convertible, and a 2013 Escape - were in attendance this evening 

    

REGIONAL DIRECTOR - ED YAWORSKI (presented by Debby Rosko) 

National shows begin this month. All National shows are now listed in our monthly 

Newsletter. You can also go to the MCA website for more information 

Paperwork for the Club to receive the President’s award for 2024 is in progress 

Fredericksburg show is from 8/29 to 8/31/25, registration is currently open, 6 vehicles 

are currently confirmed going, the host hotel is fully booked, several Club members 

have booked rooms at the Hilton Garden Inn Fredericksburg, the address is 1060 

Hospitality Lane, Fredericksburg, VA 

 Ed Y. mentioned the new updated Club Website, several issues still exist 

       -scripting errors are being identified and corrected  

       -please use the contact form if you encounter any errors, this will help in rectifying 

        the issues 

       -content continue to be added 

       -site traffic has been increasing monthly 

 

             EVENTS COORDINATOR - PAUL LAFFERTY   
The new event list was sent out. Please send any shows, you’re interested in seeing 

listed, with full info by the 25th of the month so it can be added to the current event 

list 

    -thank you to everyone who has sent him info on current and upcoming events al-

ready  

    -please check out events and reach out, maybe find others who are interested in at-

tending same, different  

     groups can attend together to represent FSMFC at many events separately, as we 

can’t all be in the same  
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     place at the same time, every time  

He brought a bundle of Cruising Magazine to anyone interested in having a copy 

 

NEWSLETTER - JOHN ROSKO  

We’re in need of articles from our members about themselves and their cars, we want 

to get to know you and your passion for your vehicles. If you own a Mustang, your 

article also has the potential to appear in the MCA magazine, Mustang Times, Mi-

chelle Staffone, our Club Secretary, has be really pro-active in helping to get feature 

car articles, she may contact you 

    -Raul Gonzales Jr. was the feature car in this month’s newsletter, he has a 1965  

     Mustang Coupe 

    -Tom & Rose Dilworth also have a really nice article in the Vice-President’s section  

     which you should definitely check out 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Charlie Van Leuven, mentioned the Matchbox Road Museum & Collector Shoppe, he’s 

the curator/tour guide 

    -located in Newfield, NJ, hours are by appointment only, they are on Facebook, have  

     lots of 1 offs and preproduction vehicles    

   -they are having an open house event on 4/25/25 and open house/car show on  

     4/26/26, from 9am-4pm, grass field, food trucks and is a FREE event  

 

 John Young showed off his, new to him, 2009 Fender Ford Mustang Telecaster guitar. 

    It’s one of only 250 made and is signed by Jack Roush and the Wood Brothers of  

    Nascar, he’s been looking to acquire one for some time and though he doesn’t 

   currently play, is willing to learn. He also found an awesome Mustang guitar strap to 

go with it 

Tim read a thank you letter that he received from New Castle County Hodgson  

Vo-Tech School for the Club donation to a senior student in the auto tech shop meeting 

 the criteria for the excellence award 

Tim mentioned Sean’s House, our Charity pick for this year. Michelle went and toured  

the place and spoke with the Director and gave an overview to the E-Board. He was 

very impressed on the work and support they provide to youths in need. 

Guest Speaker:  

Tom & (Rose) Dilworth, owners of a 1994 Mustang Convertible, spoke about his  

award winning car. He started out by thanking his wife, Rose, who is very much 

involved in the whole process and at all the shows right there with him. They started 

their quest to get a grill medallion in 2005. In order to do this, you must 

attend at least 10 judged shows and accumulate points, a total of 20pts is required and 

you will only receive 1 or  2 points at a time for each show attended, it took them 10 

years to receive the 1st medallion, and the biggest challenge was traveling, literally 

driving all over the U.S. There is literally a class for every type of vehicle and encour-

ages everyone to attend a National Show, even if just for the experience, most are 3 
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days and you learn a lot about your car. He spoke of the unique experiences and meet-

ing and making friends all over, that last. You are competing against yourself and the 

judging system, not the guy/person next to you, the more modifications, the better, as 

they like to see owners who are really into making their car special. Expectations of 

your own and judges nit-picking will make the show experience your own, you will re-

ceive the judging sheet, which is helpful in learning what to do and not do, how to 

clean, etc. Some will receive Gold-Silver-Bronze award with a plaque just for attend-

ing. He mentioned there are lots of styles of awards, like the Antique Auto medallion, 

Platinum Award (given to the highest point car in each class), a Conservator Award, 

which is white & for participation after receiving the blue Grill Medallion you earn for 

points, and the big one is the Conservator de Elegance Award and they are continuing 

to add even more. He mentioned that they want you to continue to come back to 

shows, year after year, to use your vehicle as an example, especially, if it’s received 

multiple awards. He displayed many of his awards he’s received, including a very 

unique one shaped like a buffalo and had challenge coins inserted. Having a mentor to 

help you along the way, and for encouragement is also very helpful. He thanked Debby 

Rosko and the Club for asking him to come and speak. He took a few questions as 

well. 

       

          ANNOUNCEMENTS 

            * Door Prizes Winners - Bill Ansley, Tom Dilworth, Bill Pearson, Caitlyn Young,  

                 Ceal VanLeuven, Bruce Henderson, Tina DiSabatino-Carmean, Jeff Thompson,  

                 Sharon Wachter, Gail Bowersox, John Rosko, George Bowersox 

            * 50/50 Winner - John Rosko  $27.00        

 

         FUTURE AGENDA  
          * National Mustang Day Recap 

          * Spring Car Show 

          * Upcoming Events 

 

           The next general member meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. on May 6, 2025 at  

           Applebee’s on Churchman’s Rd, Newark, DE. 

 

          The meeting was adjourned at 8:09 p.m. by Tim Narvell - President 

 

          MINUTES PREPARED AND RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED BY: Michelle Staffone 

-   

          Secretary 4/4/25 

 

          MINUTES APPROVED AND ACCEPTED BY: Tim Narvell, George Long, John  

          Rosko, Debby Rosko, Paul Lafferty 
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Membership Report   
 

  
No new members this month, but we did receive a late renewal.  

 

So far, our Club has 102 Members for 2025.  
 
 - John Young 

Welcome to Porter Ford 

Located Around Newark, Where Quality Meets Excellence! 

At Porter Ford, we pride ourselves on offering a great selection of quality cars and 
building a great reputation within our community. With a legacy that dates back to 
1925, we have been serving customers with dedication and commitment for a long 
time! Our longevity speaks volumes about our ability to consistently deliver excep-

tional service and exceed customer expectations every time. 

We believe that transparency is the key to our business from genuine Ford parts to 
financing. Therefore, we make sure that every interaction with our customers is hon-
est, open, and straightforward. Experience seamless, easy, and hassle-free shopping 
with our friendly team. We value your trust, and we work diligently to maintain it, so 

visit us in person for a test drive today! 

https://www.porterford.com/ford-parts/newark.htm
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                        First State Mustang and Ford Club Events 

DATE & TIME EVENT COST LOCATION 

Every First Tuesday 
January Thru November  

Meeting Starts At 7 PM - 8 PM 
Gathering Starts At 6 PM 

First State Mustang & Ford Club  
General Membership Meeting 

Members & Guests  
Welcome     

Applebee’s    
900 Churchman's Road 

 Newark, DE. 19713 

Sunday May 18th                          
9:00 AM - 2:00 PM                           

First State Mustang & Ford Club 
Spring Car Show 

Pre Reg $15.00          
DOS $20.00 

Aetna Hose, Hook & Ladder Co. 
410 Ogletown Rd 

Newark, DE. 19711 

June 5th to June 8th                 
Thursday to Sunday 

Carlisle Ford Nationals               
Please Register under FSMFC 

Thank You 

Press Here to Reg 
for Ford Nationals 

Carlisle Events                                             
1000 Bryn Mar Rd                               
Carlisle, PA 17013 

June 5th to June 8th                 
Thursday to Sunday 

Carlisle Ford Nationals               
Hotel Room 

Press here to      
reserve your room 

Carlisle PA 

Courtyard Harrisburg 
West/Mechanicsburg 

4921 Gettysburg Road Mechanicsburg, 
PA 17055 

Sunday Oct. 12th                          
9:00 AM - 2:00 PM                          
Rain Date Oct 19th 

First State Mustang & Ford Club 
Fall Car Show 

Pre Reg $15.00          
DOS $20.00 

Aetna Hose, Hook & Ladder Co. 
410 Ogletown Rd 

Newark, DE. 19711 

Saturday, Dec. 6th 
12:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

First State Mustang & Ford Club 
Annual Holiday Party 

Free to members 
 paid in full, 

 significant other 
 and Immediate family 

 17 years old and under. 

Timothy's of Newark 
100 Creek View Rd,  
Newark, DE. 19711 

https://carlisleevents.com/events/events-detail/index?id=ford+nationals
https://carlisleevents.com/events/events-detail/index?id=ford+nationals
https://www.marriott.com/event-reservations/reservation-link.mi?id=1724448337866&key=GRP&guestreslink2=true
https://www.marriott.com/event-reservations/reservation-link.mi?id=1724448337866&key=GRP&guestreslink2=true
https://www.marriott.com/event-reservations/reservation-link.mi?id=1724448337866&key=GRP&guestreslink2=true

